Irvin R. Jennings, M.D.
Exccutive and Medical Director

Family & Chil

...For Every Child, a Home

Dear Mr. Mike West,

Family and Children’s Aid would like to thank you for your support of the Week
of Caring. Philanthropic Business’s are the cornerstone of the Week of Caring. The
partnership of Family and Children’s Aid, General Electric and local Business’s, create a
volunteer event like no other.

Family and Children’s aid provides both residential and outpatient services for
abused and neglected children. We strive everyday to correct the wrongs that have
unjustly been forced on these children. Community backing allows us to maximize the
care we can provide. For one week each September an army of GE volunteers sets out
across the Family and Children’s Aid campus with one mission, to improve the lives of
young people whom have endured traumatic experiences. This years projects included
painting, landscaping, building a handicap ramp, a mural, and a theatre room.

A beautiful living environment creates the positive atmosphere for healing we
endeavor to provide. We are proud to report that the entire project plan was completed;
your contribution played a significant role in our ability to meet our goals.

Support from Business’s like yours allows us to accomplish this very aggressive
project plan. Your expertise was a great compliment to the army of volunteers we had
during the Week of Caring. Your donation of time and material allow for us to make an
event like the week of caring the success it is.

Family and Children’s Aid is very grateful for your support of these wonderful
kid’s. Our mission “For every child a home” is a reality because of your high minded

efforts.
Sinauly

Irvin R ings, M.D.
Executive and Medical Director
Family and Children’s Aid
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